DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR,

UNITED STATES INDIAN SCHOOL,
CARLISLE, PA.

M. FRIEDMAN, SuPT.

October 10, 1911.

Mr. J. Webster Henderson,

Carlisle, Pa.
My dear Mr., Henderson:-

I thank you for your letter of
oeptember eighteenth relative to my member-
ship in The Hamilton Library Association.

I shall esteem it an honor as
well as a pleasure to be connected with
this excellent organization.

Very sincerely yours,




